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From: McDonnell, Rory <Rory.McDonnell@jacobs.com>

Sent: Wednesday 6 April 2022 09:43

To: Kieran Somers; Shaun McGee

Cc: Dalton, Zoe; Moat, Phil

Subject: Cork Line - Railway Order - 'As Published' Addendum Notices

Dear Kieran/Shaun,

Given the size of the documents, I have just sent you both a file transfer containing the following ‘As Published’
Addendum Notices:

-The Irish Examiner {31st March 2022),

-The Irish Independent (30th March 2022),
-The Limerick Leader {30th March 2022),

-The Limerick Post (31st March 2022),

-The Vale Star (31st March 2022),

-The Weekly Observer (30th March 2022); and
-The Corkman (31st March 2022).

We plan to submit 3No. hard copies of these to the Board [ater today. Can you please confirm if the Board requires
an electronic copy of the aforementioned notices in addition to the file transfer?

Thanks,
Rory

Rory McDonnell BSc (HONS) MRUP MRTPI MIP| | Jacobs| Senior Associate Director of Planning | Water and

Environment | Artola House, 3 & 4t Floors, 91 Victoria Street | Belfast, BT1 4PB rory.medonnell@jacobs.com f
WWW.jacobs.com

o
PLANNING

2021
WINNER

NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any
viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer,



